
From: Wendy Cook [mailto:weesnotes@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2011 10:53 AM 
To: Donna Jackson 
Subject: Rezoning ORD-11:029 
 
Dear City Council Members, 
  
I am writing you today in regards to ORD-11:029, the rezoning application request of Gerry McGough. I 
am unable to attend the meeting tonight as my husband is traveling out of town for work and we have a 
young child I need to be at home to care for. In my absence, please accept this email as objection to this 
proposal. 
  
I live in the Prospect Farms subdivision that is directly across the street from the property in question. My 
home is actually the closest to the proposed rezoning. I have deep concerns regarding this proposal, if it 
were to be approved, the negative impact it would have on my property value as well as the added traffic 
on an already dangerous curve. In addition, while Mr. McGough's application states that he contacted 
"the closest neighbors" regarding his intentions with the land, We have never been contacted by him. 
  
The area of our subdivision is a nice, quiet, family friendly neighborhood. The impact of the surrounding 
land being rezoned to "multi-use" rather than remaining for single family homes would negatively effect 
our lifestyle and the reasons we bought in this neighborhood to begin with. Our family specifically chose 
the home we did because of the wooded lot that is directly behind us, that keeps our home quiet and 
private. If Mr. McGough's request was granted, our family will be looking to sell our home and move on, 
as the neighborhood we chose for our family will no longer exist as it does now. Please deny this 
rezoning request and keep the land as single family homes only.  
  
Thank you for your time and consideration. We appreciate your service to our community. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Wendy and Chris Cook 
329 Prospect Farm lane 
Jonesboro, AR 72401 
  
870-243-3094 
 


